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I do not think Avangrid should be allowed to withdraw from The Certificate of Need. 

Being a local resident to the project I believe that Avangrid should follow all procedures as set
forth.  These procedures are in place to protect all but it seems as I interpret them more
especially the locals in the proposed project area.  I am one of those locals.

Please vote against Avangrid request to withdraw from the Certificate of Need.

John Cole
1455 Hwy. 68
Canby
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